Engaging the
Bystander

Our Community Responds
to Violence Against Women

WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 24, 2012

Council Chambers
809 Center Street, Santa Cruz
1:30 — 3:30 pm

The goal of this free, two-hour workshop is to raise awareness regarding violence
against women for all community members and agencies as well as provide
information on how to respond effectively when necessary. While it can be difficult
to do something in a frightening and difficult situation, it IS possible and can make a
dramatic difference.

This workshop is open to men and women 18 years of age and older and will
provide background, discussions, and resources.

Although the focus is on responding to violence against women, the information and
techniques gained are useful in dealing with other difficult issues.

For more information, call 831-420-5363

or contact cpvaw@cityofsantacruz.com
No pre-registration required.

This workshop is offered by
The Commission for the Prevention of Violence Against Women
and the City of Capitola
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